
NCAT  Approves  Security  Fob
By-law
In a recent decision, NCAT upheld a security fob by-law made
by an owners corporation.  This is a good decision as it
demonstrates that appropriately worded security fob and access
key by-laws can be made by owners corporations.

Introduction

Many strata buildings contain security systems which restrict
access to and egress from the buildings.  These systems often
include security access keys or fobs which are distributed to
owners and occupiers to enable them to get into and out of the
building.

Did  you  know  owners  corporations  are  able  to  implement
appropriately worded security fob and access key by-laws?

So,  what  was  included  in  this  particular  by-law  Security
Access, NCAT and By-laws

For NSW strata legal or levy collection advice please contact
us here or call 02 9562 1266, we’re happy to assist.
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